From: <u>Stephen Petzold</u>
To: <u>April Jacobs</u>

Subject: Re: Appending Name of Central Park

Date: Tuesday, January 5, 2021 10:53:42 AM

CAUTION - EXTERNAL SENDER

Dear April,

Happy New Year !!!

Please provide this letter in the agenda packet for the meeting this evening, January 5, 2021. I plan to call in during public comment item not on the agenda.

I did not receive a response to this email from any Director or Mr. Stone.

Steve Petzold 661-609-1739

On Fri, Dec 18, 2020 at 7:14 AM Steve Petzold < stephen.petzold@gmail.com > wrote: This file scanned using Epson iPrint.

Dear Directors.

It was inevitable that the action you took on Tuesday evening would confuse the press, the public, and the families. After all the deceptive motion passed by the City Council was "add to the name of Central Park......". You Ad Hoc report did not address this primary issue.

Nothing in your approved motion to adopt option 2 referred to your approval changing, modifying, appending, adding to the name "Central Park".

I believe that SCV WATER has a responsibility to correct and clarify what you actually did or did not do relative to the name of the park.

I believe you should issue a correction to The Signal article, advise the City and the families explicitly that SCV WATER action did not constitute approval of a name change or modification.

This important issue will set a precedent for the City and your agency.

Silence in light of the wording of the City motion and misrepresentation in the local media is agreement.

Given the wording of the original MOU, it is incumbent on you to be absolutely clear about how your actions affect the name of Central Park.

Steve Petzold 661-609-1739

Sent from my iPhone

__

Steve Petzold 661-609-1739 Cell